
 

No. CEPC/SEC/ED-Corrs/2020/     Dated: 2nd December, 2020 

To, 

All Members of the Council. 

Sub: New Foreign Trade Policy - inviting suggestions regarding. 

 

Dear Sir, 

O/o. the Directorate General of Foreign Trade, Trade Notice No.  34/2020-21 12th   November, 

2020 informed that the Foreign Trade Policy (2015-2020), was extended for a year till 31st March 

2021. In order to prepare a new five-year Foreign Trade Policy for year 2021-26, 

suggestions/inputs are invited from various stakeholders. 

Members are requested to submit their suggestions/ inputs for the new Foreign Trade Policy by 

3rd December, 2020 to this Council to enable us to compile and submit the same to the DGFT. 

Click here to Submit your Suggestion 

 

Please treat this as most Urgent 

 

Regards 

 

Sanjay Kumar 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

http://cepc.co.in/uncategorized/suggestion-for-new-foreign-trade-policy

